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a. 

 

Let’s Talk!!!! 
 

I am enjoying getting to know your children.  As always, I and our  

dedicated staff are eager to help your children reach new levels of  

success. We, at A. W. James Elementary School, value collaboration  

with parents and the community here in Drew. Your questions,  

comments, and ideas are always welcomed as we look to continually 

improve and evolve with the world around us.  
 

Many activities are taking place in September as we get the year off to a  

great start.  We really want to make sure that you feel that you are a part of A.W. J. Recently 

we met our grandparents and we had quite a few to show up.  We thank Mr. Richard Coleman, 

Merion Turner’s grandfather, for his comments and his willingness to work with the school to 

help all children.   
 

We have been testing students so that we may be able to see where they are academically so that 

we may set goals and help them move towards those goals.  We are so excited to know that 

everyone is working together to make sure that A.W. J. Succeeds!  A big thanks goes to 

everyone - together we can make A.W. J. a successful school! That’s our mission. 
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A.W. James parents show off their super hero 

powers as they are in full effect during 

registration for school and they have a record 

breaking attendance at the  1st Title I Meeting 

held this school year!  WE are so proud of you 

and we do appreciate your support! 

A.W. James School has added more power to 

the super team this year.  We have been 

blessed to have the addition of Ms.     

Hannah Spencer who serves as our 

Speech/Language provider and Ms. Deborah 

Weatherspoon who serves as our Gifted 

Instructor.  We take this time to say 

welcome to the team.  We hope you have a 

super year! 



 

 

Principal Barbara C. Akon shares with SCCSD the 

super powers that were displayed at her school 

during the 2015-16 school year, spoke of the super 

expectations that were to come for this upcoming 

school year and introduced her super staff for the 

current school year! 

The votes are in!  Our students this year get to 

display an array of colors when wearing their 

uniforms.  They can choose to wear a navy blue top 

and navy blue bottoms, a navy top and khaki 

bottoms, an orange top and navy bottoms,  or an 

orange top and khaki bottoms.  We really 

appreciate our parents for making your vote count! 


